
 
University Elementary 

Monday Minute - October 5, 2020 
  
 

1. Fall Break October 15th-16th 
2. Extended Day begins October 12th 
3. MCCSC Superintendent Search  
4. Clean Masks 
5. New Mask Restrictions 
6. Flu Clinic - October 8th @ 9:30 AM 
7. Boxtops and Pizza X Tabs 
8. Follow UES on Social Media!  

 
  

1. Fall Break is October 15th-16th (Thursday and Friday).  We will resume school 
on Monday, October 19th.  

2. If you need before or after school care, Extended Day is ready to begin on 
Monday, October 12th!  Call the School Age Care Office at 812-330-7702 for 
additional information. 

3. The Monroe County Community Board of School Trustees have 
initiated its search for a new superintendent. A key component to any 
search is identifying characteristics we deem vital in a new 
superintendent. As a valued member of the community, we appreciate 
your input on selecting the right individual for our corporation. We 
would like to invite you to participate in a ​Zoom meeting on Tuesday, 
October 6th at 7:00 PM ​with the consultants from BWP & Associates. 
The link can be found in your 9/29 email from BWP and Associates at 
12:56 PM.  In addition, if you would like to complete an online survey 
regarding the Superintendent Search. Please find it ​here​.  

4. Repeat Message: Clean is the name of the game!  We are doing our part 
throughout the day to clean our hands and wear our masks properly while at 
school.  A great way for you to help at home is to make sure that your child is 
coming to school with a clean mask each day.  If you need assistance with 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FZ7ZSSM


additional masks, please let your child’s teacher know and we will work to 
accommodate your request.  

5. Repeat Message: It was approved at the September 21st board meeting that 
face masks with valves are no longer permitted inside MCCSC schools as the 
CDC reports that “valves with one-way holes or valves allow air to ​be exhaled 
through a hole in the material, which can result in expelled respiratory 
droplets that can reach others.”  Please make arrangements for your child 
to NOT wear these types of masks.  ​Additional information from the CDC 
may be found here​.  

6. The student flu clinic will be held on October 8th here at University School in the 
gym.   Online families will be able to pull up to Entrance 11 beginning at 9:30 
where a staff member will escort the student to the gym to get their vaccine.  No 
additional people are allowed in the school.  

7. Repeat Message: Did you know that our UES PTO collects points from BoxTops 
and we collect the tabs from Pizza X boxes!  If you have any BoxTops or Pizza X 
boxes, cut them out and send them to school in a sandwich bag.  They can be 
dropped off in the office for the PTO to pick up.  BoxTops are worth 10 cents 
each (normally) and Pizza X tabs are worth 25 cents each!  

8. Be sure to follow University School on social media using the links below.  
 
 
 

 
 

   

Follow us on Twitter 
@universityelem 

Like us on Facebook 
  University Elementary 

Visit our webpage 
    ​https://www.mccsc.edu/university 

 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/cloth-face-cover-guidance.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/cloth-face-cover-guidance.html
https://www.mccsc.edu/university

